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CoC News: CoC Board and Upcoming Committee 
Meetings

The Office of Care Coordination, on behalf of the Orange County Continuum of 
Care (CoC), would like to share the following announcements to inform CoC 
General Members, local service providers and community partners about 
upcoming CoC Board and CoC Committee meetings. 

Meeting Notice: Housing Opportunities Committee 

The Orange County CoC will hold an in-person Housing Opportunities 
Committee meeting on Tuesday, February 25, 2025.  

View the Housing Opportunities Committee Meeting Agenda 

 Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2025
 Time: 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
 Location: Orange County Housing Authority (OCHA)
 Address: 1501 E. St. Andrew Pl, 1st Floor, Conference Room A

Santa Ana, CA 92705

View parking instructions 

Please note that there will be no virtual option available for this meeting. 

If you have questions about the Housing Opportunities Committee Meeting, 
please contact the Office of Care Coordination at 



CareCoordination@ocgov.com with the subject line "Housing Opportunities 
Committee Meeting". 

 

Meeting Notice: CoC Board Meeting 

The Orange County CoC will hold an in-person CoC Board meeting on 
Wednesday, February 26, 2025.  

View the CoC Board Meeting Agenda 

 Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 
 Time: 2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 Location: County Administration South (CAS) Building Conference 

Center 
 Address: 425 West Santa Ana Blvd. Room 104/106 

Santa Ana, CA 92701-4599  

View parking instructions 

A virtual meeting option will also be available via Zoom. Please note, this is a 
listen-in only option. 

 Zoom meeting link: Click here for meeting link 
 Join by phone: +1 669 900 9128 
 Webinar ID: 948 5702 2698 

If you have questions about the CoC Board Meeting, please contact the Office 
of Care Coordination at CareCoordination@ocgov.com with the subject line 
"CoC Board Meeting". 

 

Meeting Postponed: Coordinated Entry System Steering Committee 

The Coordinated Entry System Steering Committee meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, March 5, 2025, has been postponed. 

The Office of Care Coordination, on behalf of the CoC, will provide 
communication at a later date related to the rescheduling of the March CES 
Steering Committee meeting. 

If you have questions about the CES Steering Committee meeting, please 
contact the Office of Care Coordination at CareCoordination@ocgov.com with 
the subject line "CES Steering Committee Meeting". 
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Stay Connected 

For more information on the CoC Board and CoC Committees scheduling, 
please visit the Orange County CoC webpage. 

If you are interested in becoming a CoC General Member or are looking to 
update your CoC General Membership, either as an individual or agency 
member, please visit the CoC General Membership webpage for more 
information. 
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